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Entrance Examination for admission to Executive MBA of CUO postponed 

The Entrance Examination for admission into Executive MBA at the Central University 

of Odisha scheduled to be held on 5 October 2020 has been postponed in view of the 

requests made by the candidates. The new date will be announced shortly on the 

University Website and the Press. 

For Executive MBA, the admission notification was notified by the University in the 

second week of the August 2020. The programme will enhance the managerial 

capabilities and productivity of executives working in national and state level 

industries, technical institutions, tourism sector, govt. and non - government 

organizations  etc.  

The controller of Examinations advises the aspirant executives to visit the University 

website www.cuo.ac.in for the new date of the Entrance exam. 
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